Columbine
OFFICERS QUiIters

Cheryl Yergler 596-1549 Octo ber 2024

Rebecca Chatham 417-4919
Shelly Kettell 773-6070

Happy Birthday Columbine Quilters! It was October 1993 that we
had our first meeting. My how time flies. On page 13 you will see
a picture of some of the earlier members showing off quilts that
were given away. Even back then Community service was a big
part of who we were.

| am looking forward to the class that Judy will be teaching us. |
always enjoying learning something new.

| will have a signup sheet for 2025. Please considered a position
that you can volunteer for.

Our meeting is on October 5, 2024, will be at the Welcome Home
Alliance Warrior Resource building. See you there.

Cheryl

Columbine Quilters
September 2024

13 members. 4 guests- Carolyn Ray, Ami Krenzel, Nancy Halderman , and Carmela Webb
Minutes from August were approved
Treasures report- call the treasurer if you need the report.

BCQS annual meeting is Saturday September 21st at 9:00 am at the police station meeting room. Laurel will
remain as our liaison for the next year. Let Laurel know your ideas and wants so she can present them at the



BCQS board meetings.

25 pillowcases mailed out for Heads at Ease. Columbine Quilters donated money to pay for the last 2 Heads
at Ease mailings.

Refreshments today provided by Kim Boling and Rebecca. Next month will be Nancy Ballantyne.

Newsletter- get items to Cheryl by the 15rh
Publicity- we were in the paper
Sunshine- none

Mystery Quilt- Sally presented the clue 6 for the blocks. Those participating showed their beautiful work so far.
Cheryl will email this month’s clue to everyone.

Heads at Ease needs pillowcases if you would like to participate.

Next meeting is October 5th.
Show and tell :Sally, Cheryl, Paula, Rebecca and Kim B

Program - Kim Lindell showed many cute fall decorations and explained how to make them. She had supplies
available for members to make most of the decorations

More BCQS news- lots of board positions are open and lots of of help is needed. There are many smaller jobs
if you don’t want to be the chair of it. Next year’s quilt show will be held July 11, 12, 13.

Ami told us there are quilt show jobs you can do from home. You don’t have to attend the board meetings to
help out. There is something for everyone to do. Jobs can also be shared.

Respectfully Submitted by

Rebecca
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Malted Mystery Quilt
Bring your tops to share. We are getting close to solving this mystery.

Upcoming Programs

October: Judy Kennedy " FALL Landscape Confetti Art Quilt"
November: Kim Lindel

Refreshments: for October Nancy B

Setup and clean up - everyone
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/5 v ~ Linda Carton
¥ Edge to Edge & Quilt Finishing

KREATIVE THREADS
Longarm Machine Quilting

14880 6130 Road
Montrose, CO 81403
(970) 209-7299 Phone

Email: linda@kreativethreads.com

SEWING
| |°n MACHINES
| & Qun.T SHOP

BEHNlNA - Bermna Jeff

ipviefty@aol.com
www.HiFashionGJ.com

baby IOCk Open Monday - Friday 9:30-5:30
Saturday 9:30-2:00

2584 Patterson Rd. Unit B Grand Junction, yCO 81505

Quilters Inspiration

Shopify Jeff’'s YouTube
- 200 W Grand Ave #12 www.Quilters_Inspiration.com
E E Grand Junction CO 81501 QuiltersInspiration(@gmail.com
|.$ (970) 549-4482 #quiltersinspiration
E ) ik o7 Mon-Fri10 am- 7 pm

Sat10 am- S pm

Lot us inspire your next project
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FALL Landscape Confetti Art Quilt Program by Judith Kennedy
October 5, 2024



This is a fun art project that embraces ART. In a Confetti Art Quilt , | use the fabric and threads as a
paint brush. This technique is unique and will expand your use for the home "Stash" and brain
"Creativity" . This technique can be used as the whole art quilt or with mixed media projects.
Confetti uses One to Three background fabric, then multiple fabrics including yellow, gold, blue,
green, brown and red.

Material and Tools List
1. Bring your own picture/pattern of a landscape, ( landscape picture of your own to use as
reference for your design for lines and color. ) Think of Fall Trees. Approximately 81/2 x 11inch.
KEEP IT SIMPLE. Please have it traced, you will making another tracing of your picture during the
class.
2. Fabrics that will complement your design. Think of 3-4 different values; very light,

light, medium, and dark. also threads or yarns. Do not cut up any of your fabric Please bring a
Fat Qtr. of Black for backing, any quality. ( You will finish your art quilt at home on your machine)
3. White marking pencil and a pencil to trace with.
4. Fine scissors, rotary cutter and small cutting mat , chalk , a tracing wheel
5. stiletto, tweezers, and Long straight pins preferred.
6. Stabilizing pad to hold our designs in place, such as a large piece of flat
styrofoam or a square ironing pad. Also a box bottom, or a shirt box

to carry your project home, flat & safely on your stabilizing pad.

i will be providing black or white felt for each person and, black or white tracing paper and the tulle
There will be a $3.00 charge for the supplies that | provide.




Columbine Quilters
September 2024

September was a smaller group... but we had visitors...
And welcomed back Nancy!






MALTED MYSTERY QUILT PROGRESS




SHOW AND TELL




Cheryl finishing off projects for the Boutique!
Cheryl’s granddaughter used the coloring technique!




Rebecca Busy as always! ...finished the groups squares for Quilts of Valor...
Made new pillowcases for herself and hubby to match new red sheets...
Cute Halloween Hanging...ready for October!

Finished Strippy Pillows by Rebecca and Kim B!
Kim used license plate fabric for her car loving friend...so fun!
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6—Montrose Daily Press—Tuesday, May 31, 1994

DISPLAYING SOME OF THE CRIB QUILTS they have made for the Great Start Family Visil
program, are Columbine Quilters members: back row, Myrtle Hogue, Sue Peters; middle ro
Amy Schultz, Karen Dubois, Hannah Dooley, Dee Schultz, Betty Tullio, Judy Kuntz, Karla C
bert; front row, Claudia Delgado, Nancy Ballantyne, and Irene Cencich. The group has ma
nearly 30 crib quilts which is just one of their projects since forming last October. For more inft
mation on how to join the club, interested persons may call Nancy at 249-1 346. (Courte

photo)



